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Another 2 pedestrians were killed in San Francisco yesterday, bringing our pedestrian death toll up to 6 in the last two weeks. We
need immediate action to make our streets safer for people.

San Francisco is not for cars, its for people. Please do everything you can to reduce traffic speeds immediately, and create more
protected areas for pedestrians

Best regards,
Colin Culligan



